DUTTON-LEYDA, TRAVIS K.

From: GSD.SPDInfo@state.nm.us

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 4:28 PM

To: DUTTON-LEYDA, TRAVIS K.

Subject: State of New Mexico :: Sole Source / Emergency Submission
Greetings,

Your Sole Source/Emergency Procurement request has been SUCCESSFULLY SUBMITTED and is pending State Purchasing
Division approval for posting to the GSD Website. Once approved, you will receive an email notification advising that
your request has been posted. Please keep the document number referenced below in a convenient place. You will need
this number to search the Sole Source/Emergency website for status updates to your request.

Document Number ID: 40-M0087-23-CP315

For Sole Sources:

In the future, any amendment to a sole source contract that adds to or changes or impacts in any way any of the terms
and conditions listed below (which are set forth in statute, see Section 13-1-126.1. NMSA 1978), the sole source must be
reposted for a new, additional 30 day period.

(1) If the parties to the proposed contract change;

(2) if the nature and quantity of the service, construction or item of tangible personal property being contracted for,
changes; and

(3) if the contract amount changes.

Please email all inquiries to:GSD.SPDInfo@state.nm.us.
Sincerely,
General Services Department

State Purchasing Division



